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30th September 2024 
Superintendent John Duncan, 
Northern Beaches Police Area Command 
Sent by e-mail nbrecords@police.nsw,gov.au 
 
Dear Superintendent Duncan, 
 
The Newport Resident Association would like to invite you to address the Newport Residents 
and general public at one of their regular monthly meetings commencing at 7pm which are 
held on the third Tuesday of each month at the Activity Room, Newport Community Centre, 
The Boulevard, Newport NSW 2106. 
 
We originally sent a similar letter addressed Superintendent Patrick Sharkey on the 8th 
August however we now understand this was about the time of his departure and the 
commencement your appointment and obviously did not get through. 
 
The areas of address and discussion items include as follows; 

 What can the community do to assist police 

 How to address the issue of E bikes on footpaths, risks to pedestrians etc. 

 Rampant youths, noise etc at night in the shopping precinct 

 Domestic Violence matters 

 Does Neighbour Watch still exist 

 Can we the NRA assist by putting up Police Posts on our Facebook page 

 Other matters the Police would like the community to address 
 
Our available dates over the next few months are 

 Tuesday 15th October 2024 (actually our Annual General Meeting but would be 
delighted to have you as guest speaker at the start of the meeting) 

 Tuesday 19th November 2024 
We have a Christmas function in December, a break in January so the next available date 
would be 18th February 2025 
 
We look forward to your response and hope you would be available. We would suggest app 
an hour of your time on the given evening and can make the time shorter or longer as you 
wish. 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gavin Butler 
President 


